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As requested, attached please find a list of the FY24 Lincoln School District staff for whom 
licensure is required. Individuals who will fulfill more than one position are listed on separate 
but adjacent rows, by position. The title of each position is self-explanatory in terms of the 
duties that will be assumed. 
 
Below is the link to the AOE database of Vermont Educators where the licensure information 
for each individual can be found.  Cutting and pasting a screenshot of this information for the 
report did not seem a worthwhile effort given it is the individuals whose licensure is not yet 
finalized which is of interest to the SBE.  
 
https://alis.edlicensing.vermont.gov/Protected/ADM/EducatorSearchMember.aspx?TotalPera
meters=5&LikePopup=N&URL=Protected%2fLIC%2fDOE%2fEducatorView.aspx 
 
The two staff who do not yet appear yet in the database with licensure for their respective roles 
are: 

1) Madelyn Crudo-Burke, Superintendent.  Ms. Crudo-Burke’s Madelyn’s application for a 
Retired Educators’ License endorsed for Superintendent, is awaiting one final document 
before approval, which should happen within the next week.  Attached is additional 
information on Ms. Crudo-Burke’s experience. 

 
2) Elizabeth Maher, Special Services Director – Ms. Maher is currently enrolled in the 

Special Education Leadership Program at UVM and will have completed 9 credits by the 
end of the summer.  She is also currently being trained and mentored for the position by 
the Acting Superintendent who is a licensed Director of Special Education in NH.  Prior 
to the beginning of the school year, the Superintendent will submit an application for 
Elizabeth to receive a provisional license while she completes an additional six credits 
during the school year. 
 

3) Dan VanNosdeln – while no license is required for the Apprentice Principal position, Mr. 
VanNosdeln will have completed twelve credits in the UVM Education Leadership 
Program by the end of the summer and is enrolling the Upper Valley Education Institute 
Principal Certification program in the fall. 
 

Please let us know should you have additional question. 
 
 
Prepared by: 
Jen Oldham 
Chair, Lincoln School District 


